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 Self Control 

  Perseverance 

  Inclusion 

  Respect 

  Inspiration 

  Trust 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
I can hardly believe the end of the term is fast approaching. This term seems to have flown by! 
 
The next week at school is a very busy one with a variety of Easter activities taking place. 
 
There will not be any clubs next week. New clubs will be starting after the Easter break, new letters will be sent home with the new clubs 
on them. 
 
The guitars, Year 6 clarinets, a pianist, drummers, Year 6 and Lili-Ann will all be performing in the music morning on Monday, do feel free 
to join us to watch the children perform. 
 
On Tuesday, Year 6 will be going to St. Matthew’s Church in Wigmore to take part in an Experience Easter Session. 
 
One to One 11+ meetings will also be taking place during that afternoon for the parents of any Year 5 children considering taking the 11+ 
tests. These will also take place after school on Wednesday. Please phone the office for a time slot if you haven't already done so. 
 
On Wednesday the day will start with Hurstwood’s class led worship. The children will then be working in their house teams, involved in 
a variety of Easter activities. Year 5 children will be taking part in an Experience Easter session during the afternoon held in school. 
 
Some Year 1 + 2 children will be participating in a Rapid Fire Cricket Tournament at Greenfields School in Maidstone on Wednesday 
morning. In the afternoon our netball team will also be playing against Greenfields school. On Thursday the netball team will  be playing 
in an all day  tournament. We wish both the teams good luck! 
 
We will be holding our final Celebration Worship of this term on Thursday morning. 
 
On Friday, our Easter Service will be taking place at St. Peter’s Church at 10.00a.m. All parents are welcome to attend, but please be 
aware space is very tight! 
 
Our term will culminate with our annual Easter Egg Hunt at 2.45p.m.: parents, grandparents and siblings are all welcome to join us! 
 
School reports will also be sent out this week.  
 
As you can see it is  jam packed week leading up to the Easter Break! 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Michelle Cox 
  
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

Church of England Vision for Education 

Deeply Christian, Serving the Common Good. 

John 10:10 “I came that you might have life, life in all its 

fullness”. 

        Bredhurst Church of England Primary Vision: 

    To learn and grow through the guidance and love of God. 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree   Oscar Hyland 

Forge       Amalie Cameron 

Hurstwood  

Kemsley    

Oakwood     Charley Pratten 

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree  Jessica Campbell-Carr 

Forge   Tilly Barrow 

Hurstwood    

Kemsley   

Oakwood  Abigail Maclellan  

Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree Thomas Newell 

Forge  Lucas Knowles 

Hurstwood  

Kemsley  

Oakwood Tommy Kehinde 

REMINDERS 

We still have some copies of the Kent Messenger for sale with the 

pictures drawn by Yr R—Yr 2 of their mums! £1.50 from the office 

 

 May Day will soon be upon us, for all those new 

parents this is when the children perform a vari-

ety of dances and re-enact the story of St 

George and the Dragon to celebrate May Day. It 

is expected for all our children to attend as they 

all have a role in this event. This year May Day will take place on 

 Saturday 18th May. 

If any parent works for companies who match fund please do let Mrs 

Sullivan, Mrs Shepherd or any member of the school staff know as if 

we can get match funding for any of our stalls, this makes a big 

difference to the total. 

We are hoping to start swimming  lessons after 

Easter possibly w/b 29th April (weather per-

mitting). The pool is notoriously expensive to 

maintain therefore we are asking for a donation of 

£25 for each child. The children will receive an average of 15 lessons 

April—October.  

Children will not be allowed to swim without the permission slip 

returned. 

Paying by BACS details 

Account number 83297758 

Sort Code  60-60-08 

 

 

 

          To Be announced! 

        

 

Diary Dates for this Term 

 

April 

Tuesday 2nd   Year 6 Experience Easter  

   @ St Matthew’s 

Tuesday 2nd   11+ mtg Yr5 individual 

Wednesday 3rd  Hurstwood AOW  

Wednesday 3rd  Yr 1+2 Cricket Tournament 

Wednesday 3rd  11+ mtg Yr 5 individual   

Thursday 4th   All Day Netball Tournament 

Friday 5th   Easter Service 

   Easter Egg Hunt 2.45p.m.  

   Mr Eggleton’s last day! 

Friday 5th   Last day of term 

Tuesday 23rd  All back to school 

Friday 26th   Sweet Tag Day for May Day  

Monday 30th  FOBS Meeting 

 

May 

 

Thursday 2nd  Year 3+4 Living land Detling  

Thursday 2nd  Yr6 SATs MTG 2.30p.m. 

Friday 3rd   Orchard Run 

Tuesday 7th   Hurstwood + Kemsley Woodland Trust 

Thursday  Class photos 

Wk 13th—17th SATs Week 

Thursday 16th  KS1 Football v Oak Primary (home) 

Friday 17th   May Day rehearsals 

Saturday 18th  MAY DAY 


